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Non-Traditional Methods to Obtain
Annual Average Daily Traffic (AADT) Evaluation and Analysis

Work Accomplished:
National Renewable Energy Labs (NREL) work on validation various data sources
	Most sources not usable so far but work on ITS sites continues
Cambridge Systematics/Texas Trans. Institute (TTI) refined results briefed to FHWA
TAC briefing by StreetLight Data revised findings tuned to improved local AADT values
NREL and TTI received final data batch from StreetLight Data including new AADT 
values and additional revised site list from both TTI and NREL
TTI and NREL agreed to the overall metrics to use in their respective reports and how to 
show the findings to there were comparable results to detail for each final report.

Work to be completed:
Draft final reports and make all reports 508 compliant
Start work on follow on statistical analysis contract thru FHWA IDIQ process
Continue TAC briefings
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